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MEET PETER 
PETER MARTIN 

"When I was in Boston College Graduate School of Social Work, I was assigned to work at the Brockton 
VA Hospital two days a week. There was a piano in one of the wards.  I can clearly remember sitting at it 
and wishing to be able to play. I am now very happy to be able play as a volunteer pianist at the 
Newport Hospital." Peter has been filling the Hill courtyard with beautiful music for the past four years. 
He plays during staff lunch breaks on Mondays- Wednesdays-Fridays from noon to 1:30pm. He's also 
played for special events including physician meetings, a patient wedding, and an employee recruitment 
engagement. Peter's career includes 30 years of computer consulting throughout the country as well as 
holding the position as State Representative for the City of Newport. An accomplished harmonica 
player, Peter has sat in on several RI based Irish bands and over 100 venues across the country. 
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